
MT. HOOD COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION 

A meeting of the Mt. Hood Community College District Board of Education will be held 
on October 30, 2019, with an Executive Session at 6:00 pm in the President’s Office, and a 
Special Session at 6:15 pm in the Board Room at Mt. Hood Community College, 26000 S.E. 
Stark St., Gresham, OR  97030. 

AGENDA 
SESSION #992 

6:00 pm 

1.0 CONVENE EXECUTIVE SESSION IN ACCORDANCE WITH: Diane McKeel 
192.660(2)(D):  To conduct deliberations with persons designated 
By the governing body to carry on labor negotiations. Travis Brown 

6:15 pm 
2.0 CALL TO ORDER/PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE/ DECLARATION OF A QUORUM  

2.1 Approval of Agenda Diane McKeel 

3.0 PUBLIC INPUT 
Persons wishing to testify must sign up and limit testimony to 
three minutes. 

4.0 BUSINESS – ACTION 

4.1 Approve MHCC Full-Time Faculty Association Collective Travis Brown 
Bargaining Agreement 2020-2022 

4.2 Approve Letter of Support for ACCT Finance and Audit Diane McKeel 
Committee Nomination 

5.0 ADJOURNMENT Diane McKeel 

Individuals requiring accommodations due to disability should contact 
Accessible Education Services at 503-491-6923 or aes@mhcc.edu 
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October 30, 2019 
 
 
 
 
J. Noah Brown, President 
Association of Community College Trustees 
1101 17th Street NW, Suite 300 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
RE:   Letter of Support for Andrew Speer 
 Nomination for ACCT Finance and Audit Committee 
 
Dear Mr. Brown, 
 
On behalf of the Mt. Hood Community College (MHCC) Board of Education, we support Andrew 
Speer’s interest to serve on the ACCT Finance and Audit Committee. 
 
Director Speer was elected to a four-year term in 2019 to serve as a member of the MHCC 
Board of Education. He is an economist by profession and has a background in economic 
modeling and financial analysis. As a former student and graduate of MHCC, he earned an 
associate degree in economics, and then transferred to Portland State University and earned his 
bachelor’s and master’s degree in the same discipline.  With a desire to give back to MHCC, he 
is thoughtful and passionate about advocating for students, having first-hand experience on 
how higher education and training can improve lives.   
 
Director Speer has a strong desire to serve on the ACCT Finance and Audit Committee and the 
MHCC Board of Education fully supports his nomination to serve on this committee.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Diane McKeel 
Board Chair 
Mt. Hood Community College 


